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STATE HIGHWAY ENGINEER POLICY #2008-02

MEMORANDUM

TO: Chief District Engineers
District Deputy Executive Directors
District Operations Branch Managers

FROM: O. Gilbert Newman, P.E.
State Highway Engineer

DATE: January 10, 2008

SUBJECT: Maintenance Activity
Pavement Patching Projects

Effective immediately, the directive issued by the Commissioner of Highways on July 26, 2007
concerning pavement patching projects is rescinded.

Identifying the need, establishing the scope, and conducting the work associated with pavement
patching is a responsibility of the Districts and any such work shall be accomplished in
accordance with the policies stated in the Maintenance Guidance Manual. Also, be cognizant of
pavement markings affected by pavement patching work and that such pavement markings must
be addressed in accordance with Standard Specifications, Section 112.03.11, Temporary
Pavement Markings.

OGN/CAK

c: Nancy Albright, Director of Maintenance

—Na=D
Kentuckiy™

An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D






